

Headteacher: Hayley Marshall

Iveson Primary School Iveson Rise Leeds **LS16 6LW**

Telephone: 0113 225 6868

Fax: 0113 225 6767

Email: parentcontact@iveson-primary.co.uk

7th February 2018

Year 2 Trip – Abbey House Museum

Dear Parent/Carer

As part of our exciting, new topic about Toys we will be visiting the Abbey House Museum on Thursday 22nd February. The children will be visiting the museum during the morning and will arrive back at school in time for lunch so packed lunches will not be needed, unless your child usually has a packed lunch, please send in as normal. Children will still be required to wear school uniform.

We are asking for a contribution of £6 per child. This will cover transportation cost.

If you have any questions about the trip please do not hesitate to speak to your child's class teacher.

Kind Regards

Miss Wilde and Mrs Collinson

Giving consent for this visit / activity

Parents may give consent for this visit by using the online form. In doing so you acknowledge that you have been fully informed about this visit/activity and you are giving consent for your child to participate. You also agree to inform the school of any changes to your child's medical condition or individual needs, agreement to medical treatment and any changes to emergency contact numbers.

To give consent, please use this link http://iveson-primary.co.uk/permission















